
Open Call for Papers
Asian Journal of Content and Language Integrated Learning (Asian CLIL)

Please send your manuscript to the editorial board (as an attachment in Word Document form)
to jjclileditors@te-clil.jp.

Asian Journal of CLIL is an open-access, double-blind, peer-reviewed international academic
journal, which is associated with the Japan CLIL Pedagogy Association (j-clil.com) and
published online at Asian CLIL website (j-clil.com:publications). The journal welcomes
contributions on the following research and teaching innovation in: CLIL, CBLT, CBI, bilingual
education, immersion, IB, integrated learning, CLIL classroom research, CLIL assessment, and
CLIL teacher education (praxis). Authors are encouraged to submit original articles that report
on a teaching innovation in CLIL (Teaching Innovation Paper) and/or offer theoretical
perspectives that contribute to fostering research on CLIL pedagogy in the local context
(Research Articles). Asian Journal of CLIL aims to represent CLIL pedagogy and research in
educational contexts in all of Asia, increasing the diversity and flexibility of integrated learning.
We welcome contributions from all Asian countries.

Qualification to submit a manuscript:
● Those who are members of J-CLIL (j-clil.com).
● Those who are invited by the editorial board.
● In the case of multiple authors: The first author must be a J-CLIL member. All authors are

encouraged to become members after their manuscript is accepted.
● Those authors who are based outside of Japan are exempt from the requirement to become

members of J-CLIL but are encouraged to do so.

Submission Guidelines

Teaching Innovation Papers (Qualitative or Quantitative):
Word limit: 5000 words including references
Abstract: should be no more than 250 words

Research Paper:
Word limit: 7000 words including references
Abstract: should be no more than 300 words

The Asian Journal of CLIL primarily uses APA style (7th edition). Submissions are required to
follow APA 7th edition standards and upon acceptance, a template will be provided for final
formatting and submission.
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Papers are published when they have been approved by the Board of Directors. Publications will
be compiled to create an issue at the end of each year.

The Asian CLIL Editorial Board:
Editor-in-chief: Mark Antony de Boer (Akita International University, Akita, Japan)
Vice editor-in-chief: Saki Suemori (University of Tsukuba, Tsukuba, Japan))

Editors:
Barry Kavanagh (Tohoku University, Sendai, Japan)
Keisuke Tanino
Kana Seki


